




































































































































CITY OF FARMINGTON 
TECHNICAL PLAT REVIEW COMMITTEE REPORT 

Applicant: Crafton Tull 

Project Name: Old Fannington Road Subdivision 

Engineer/ Architect: Crafton Tull 

Date: 4/1/2025 

Following are recommendations from the Technical Plat Review Committee that must 
be addressed prior to your application being submitted to the Planning Commis-sion 
at its next regular meeting. The information must be submitted to the Planning Office 
before 12 noon the following Tuesday from the date above for the item to be placed on 
the agenda for the Commission meeting. A narrative addressing each comment must be 
submitted along with the revised plat. 

Representing: City of Farmington Name: Melissa McCarville 
l. Engineering fees will accumulate as the development continues. We are billing the

engineering fees monthly. 

2. Adjacent property owners must be notified by certified mail; receipts should be submitted by

one week prior to the Planning Commission meeting. 

3. An advertisement regarding the development should be in the paper no later than 15 days prior

to the planning commission meeting. Proof of publication must be provided when it is available. 

The Democrat Gazette only publishes legal notices on Sunday and the Washington County 

Enterprise Leader is published on Wednesday. \Vith lhis in mine.I, the 11d ha� to bl' in the paf>l'I' 

In Sun<hl\ 
1 

April 13. 202�, ro mcrl lite d1rndli11e. 

5. Please submit a revised plan by next Tuesday. The City requires 15 copies for planning

commission. Plans must be folded with all sheets included in one set. We don't need all the detail 

for planning commission, a site plan and landscape plan would probably be sufficient. If l can 

also get a PDF version that can be distributed to the public and added to Facebook and our 

website that would be great. 

6. A revised copy of the plan and drainage plan should be delivered to City Hall for Chris

Brackett; he will also accept digital copies. 

7. Planning Commission meeting will be Monday April 28, 2025, at 6:00 pm.






















































































